From: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)

To: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG)

Sent: 3/16/2011 12:25:03 PM

Subject: RE: letter from Senator Leahy

Attachments: Untitled.PDF - Adobe Acrobat Pro.pdf
Monty,

There's also a pending letter from Lamar Smith to the AG on Operation Gunrunner. I've attached a copy. Do you want
to see that response as well?

Matt

From: Wilkinson, Monty (OAG)

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2011 5:54 PM

To: Weich, Ron (SMO); Richardson, Margaret (SMO)
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG)

Subject: letter from Senator Leahy

Ron-

We'd like to see the response to Senator Leahy's March 9 correspondence to the AG (forwarding NRA's letter
requesting a hearing on ATF activities related to Operation Gunrunner) before it goes out.

Thanks,

Monty

Monty Witkinson

Deputy Chief of Staff and Counselor to the Attorney General
850 Pennsylvania Avere, NW, Rim. 5122

(office)

G (mobile)
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